
The Jericho Underhill Land Trust has been taking advantage of the fact that we have no current 
land purchase in the works to take time for land stewardship projects at several of our properties.    
 

 At Mills Riverside Park there will be an Eagle Scout project to update and improve the 
trail signs. 

 At Gateway we will probably hire a surveyor because part of the boundary is unclear.  We 
hope to use a surveyor who has done previous work in the area.   

 At Wolfrun Natural Area we discovered that an illegal tree stand has not been taken down 
so we will have to contact the game warden for assistance.   

 At Kikas Valley Farm, a resident of Tyler Place has offered to help us with trail work. 
 
JULT is in the process of updating our brochure and we are thrilled that we have been given 
permission to use a recent photograph by Essex photographer John Churchman of Casey s Hill.  
The spectacular image was taken at sunset and really highlights the foliage.   
 
 
 


